
 
 
 
 

 

  
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                              21st October 2024 
 

Year 6 DT Project  
 
 
As part of our geography work around living more sustainably we will be completing a DT project 
this week where we recycle an old t-shirt into a bag. The plan is to complete this on Friday. If you 
could send your child in with an old t-shirt for them to customise and turn into a bag this would be 
amazing – we will have a number of spare t-shirts available. As our topic is around living more 
sustainably, it would be ideal if the t-shirt is one that is owned already and is no longer worn or 
doesn’t fit. T-shirts can be brought in at any stage during this week and will be stored in the 
children’s lockers until Friday. 
 
Any issues or questions please email year6@chantryprimary.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Becky Reed                        Byron Smith                                       
Headteacher                      Class teacher                                               
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